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31st March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Further to my letter dated 20th March 2020, I can now update you on the new mobile contact numbers should you 

need to make contact with the Leadership team.  

We ask that all contact is made in the usual way e.g. via ClassDojo to class teachers or via the school email 

(admin@stjohnrigby.org).  However, should you have a concern or query that requires leadership support, or you 

are unable to make contact with a teacher, the following numbers can be used (text or call): 

- EYFS and KS1 (between 9.00am & 4.00pm):       07545 652603  

- KS2 (between 9.00am & 4.00pm):        07545 652605 

- Emergency/Headteacher (between 10.00am & 5.00pm):  07545 652585 

These numbers can also be found on the school website. 

Please be reminded that if you, or your child, have any worries or concerns outside of school during the periods of 

closure we can provide support, advice or direct you to others who can help.  

 

Please email the Designated Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Greaves) at agreaves@stjohnrigby.org) or call the our Family 

Worker (Mrs McLoughlin) on 07802 780976. 

 

For urgent support for safeguarding or if you are worried about a child please call The Integrated Front Door 

(previously MASH) on 01234 718700 (office hours) or 0300 3008123 (out of hours). 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs M McGettigan 
Headteacher 

 

Polhill Avenue 
Bedford, MK41 9DQ 

stjohnrigby.org 
admin@stjohnrigby.org 

(01234) 401900 

                  God’s will be done through work and play as we follow Jesus day by day         @stjohnrig 
 

 Headteacher: Mrs M McGettigan BEd (Hons) 

 

 

 

mailto:agreaves@stjohnrigby.org

